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Heartfelt season’s greetings  to our Scotties family 

As the academic school year drew to a close, we used this opportunity to have our last bit of fun. Our grade 1’s and 3’s, respectively, had 
visits from The Two Oceans Aquarium and Meghan’s Mobile Petting farm. They thoroughly enjoyed themselves as they were entertained 
by various puppets and pets (below). 

We also had our second excursion to Farmyard, we learners and teachers alike could cool off and enjoy one another (right).  

Keeping with the spirit of Thanksgiving, we would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to Teacher Heather 
who has assisted our Grade 1 ‘s on a voluntary basis. Our little ones will surely miss your kind heartedness.  

We  extend our heartfelt thanks to Aydan Casling who has assisted our teachers and learners by volunteering as an assisted coach.  We 
surely needed the extra pair of hands and are grateful to have had you alongside us.  

We also bid farewell to our library assistant, Mrs  Kearns. We are grateful for your diligence and servant heart towards our learners and 
will surely miss your friendliness. (below). 

The saying goes… ‘You cannot teach a hungry child” and because of the generosity from the Bellville Faith Tabernacle, we didn't have to as 
they provided our learners with break every Thursday. We also provided our learners with party packers during their final visit for the 
year. We are grateful for the ongoing support and kindness (below and right). 

We also give thanks to IET from Paarl School who gifted our learners with new school shirts. Your kind gesture does not go unseen. top 
right).  

It is with grateful hearts that 
we say thank you to the ath-
letes, parents and educators 
who sacrificed their personal 
time to make our Interhouse 
Athletics meeting successful.  It 
was certainly one for the 
books (left). 


